
 

DATE: July 26, 2018 

TO: Residents on Bates & Ferguson Streets 

FROM: City of Grand Ledge, Public Services Department 

RE: IMPORTANT NOTICE OF BATES/FERGUSON STREET RESURFACING PROJECT  

On Friday, July 27, 2018, resurfacing on Bates/Ferguson Streets, is tentatively scheduled to begin. On that day 
the existing pavement will be milled to a depth of 1 ½”. Residents within the project area will not be able to 
access their driveways once the milling begins. If you live in the noted sections on Bates or Ferguson 
(highlighted area on the map) please avoid using your driveway or parking on the street during this 
time. Once milling is complete, all driveways and the road will be accessible until paving begins.  

During the paving process, the noted sections on Bates and Ferguson will be closed to ALL traffic. 
Residents in the noted sections will not have access to their driveways. Residents can find construction 
updated online at www.cityofgrandledge.com > Residents > Construction & Project Updates. 
 
How do I arrive at and leave my home on Bates or Ferguson during the paving process? 
During paving, residents will NOT have access to the noted sections of Bates or Ferguson between 8:30am – 4:00pm. 
Please plan ahead and move your vehicle to one of the adjacent streets before 8:00am. Any vehicle on your property after 
8:30am cannot be moved until 4:00pm that afternoon, or when paving is complete and traffic is allowed on the road. On-
street, overnight parking will be permitted on adjacent streets during the construction period. 

 
Why is the schedule ‘tentative’? 
Weather conditions, especially rain, can impact the start and/or completion of a street resurfacing project. The 
City will provide updates via, www.cityofgrandledge.com and residents can also call the Public Service 
Department, Monday – Friday between 8:00am – 5:00pm at 517-627-2149. 
 
The City advises all pedestrians and vehicles to use caution while navigating around construction. If you have 
questions about the project or have special needs we should be aware of, please contact the Public Services 
Department at 517-627-2149. 
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